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Mr Kenneth Rose 
London Borough of Enfield 
 
By email: Kenneth.Rose@Enfield.gov.uk  
 
 
 

 
 
Our ref: NE/2017/126675/01-L01 
 
Date:  28 March 2017 
 
 

 
Dear Kenneth 
 
Meridian Water Willoughby Lane and Meridian Way London N18 
 
Hazardous substance consent revocation.    
        
Thank you for consulting us on the revocation of hazardous substances consents 
HAZ/92/0006 and HAZ/92/007.  These sites used to be COMAH sites but have since 
been de-notified from the regime.  We have no comments to make on the revocation.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Jane Wilkin  
Planning Advisor  
 
Telephone:  020 3025 5538 
E-mail:   hnlsustainableplaces@environment-agency.gov.uk   
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